
 
 

Date: 01-10-2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents 

Campus Picnic is being conducted in the school tomorrow, October 02, 

2024, from Nursery to VII standard, and the timing will be as follows: 

Nursery, LKG & UKG:             -     8.30 am to 1:00 pm 

Classes:    I-VII                            -    8.30 am to 2.30 pm 

Note: 

1. Dress Code: Uniform is not compulsory (students can come in color 

dress). 

2. Bring another pair of dress for the swimming pool. 

3. Transport will be available. 

4. Students must carry lunch, refreshments, etc. 

5. There will be a few stalls for eatables available on the school campus 

for which students have to pay and buy themselves. 

 

Principal 

 

 

 


